Dear Tim.

My name is Iain Stewart, I'm the Senior Network Development Manager for Sustrans and I cover the South West of England.

Thanks for your email of 6/12/21, it has found its way to me via our supporters team and our Network Development Manager for your area, Will Baker.

Your ideas are very interesting and I'm always interested in ways to make it easier for people to walk and cycle.

As the land owner of this section of the Tarka Trail - Devon County Council is the best starting point to discuss this project - rather than ourselves.

Whilst we are custodians of the National Cycle Network, we don't own the land in this location therefore we are the wrong organisation to have at these initial early stages of discussion.

As always, I'd be happy to discuss changes to the network that make it easier for people to walk and cycle and I can see that a new alignment via the sea front would indeed be an attractive option if the traffic considerations could be taken into account.

Again, as this is a Highways matter, the best people to talk to are DCC Highways Department.

Very best wishes, lain.

lain Stewart

Senior Network Development Manager | England South

My pronouns are he/him

iain.stewart@sustrans.org.uk

07825 050 884

My meeting room - https://whereby.com/iain.stewart



Sustrans is the charity making it easier for people to walk and cycle. We connect people and places, create liveable neighbourhoods, transform the school run and deliver a happier, healthier commute. Join us on our journey. http://www.sustrans.org.uk/

Sustrans. Registered Office - Sustrans, 2 Cathedral Square, College Green, Bristol, BS1 5DD. Registered Charity 326550 (England & Wales), SC039263 (Scotland). Company Limited by Guarantee No: 1797726 Company Registered in England.